
The Elephant In The Room Of
Trump’s  Anti-Narcotics
Mission
by Steve Hecht

The flow of illegal immigrants and contraband — drugs and
military-grade opioid addiction crisis and “vowed to step up
efforts  to  stop  drugs  from  being  smuggled  into  the  U.S.”
William Brownfield of the Bureau of International Narcotics
and Law Enforcement Affairs has destroyed 25,960 hectares of
plants, almost the entire estimated 28,000. In contrast, the
Obama policy in Guatemala, which undermined the rule of law,
led to open and expanded poppy-growing.

An anti-narcotics expert, speaking on condition of anonymity,
says  “When  the  UN-identified  production  hotbed  in  Latin
America. As with underground persons and contraband moving by
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land, heroin passes through intervened to install and protect
the successors of the Fidel Castro-supported insurgents in
Guatemala’s armed conflict (1960-1996). Hillary Clinton had an
attorney  general  pressured  then-President  Otto  Pérez  to
reappoint Paz y Paz.

When that failed, Obama Alliance for Prosperity, to “address
the  key  factors  …  contributing  to  the  migration  of
unaccompanied, undocumented minors to the United States.”

With  Alliance  money  as  leverage,  Vice  President  Joe
Biden Cicig), with a UN-appointed commissioner. US Ambassador
Todd Robinson and Cicig Commissioner Iván Velásquez then kept
the pressure Guatemala’s Congress to change its Constitution.
The proposals violate terms of the Alliance for Prosperity,
give  the  radicals  more  control  over  the  judiciary,
and portrayed Velásquez and Aldana in Committee of United
Campesinos.  These  groups  attack  development  projects  and
legitimate authorities — opening the door for extortion in
urban areas and drug trafficking — greatly outweighing any
successes they can cite.

Homeland Security Secretary John Kelly has assured by Obama’s
policies, provides a convenient land route for them and for
illegal drugs and illegal migrants.

Immediately Daily Caller.
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